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Dear Friend,
“Step Out in Faith Bible School” is growing beyond all expectations.

Pastor Oladipo of Nigeria has now arrived back from the Congo with a comprehensive report of
4 contacts in 2 areas who wish to work with us. With the translation of the Bible School into French
they will be ready to start. The Congo is one of the largest countries in Central Africa with +/ — 60
million people.

Pastor Kampi of Burma is at present in Thailand doing the same work where I myself will need
to travel to shortly to also train Pastors and plant Bible Schools in Thailand, Asia & Laos. So far we
have 47 Bible Schpols in operation in 16 countries. We have just sent out 130 Evangelist Certificates for
the first groups of students who started last Jan 2006.

The Bicycle Ministry is also growing. Our next countries to help from the list are Kenya, with
20 bicycles; Philippines and Ghana, who need 40 bicycles for new evangelists who have graduated.

Many more churches have been planted. All this costs money. I have stumbled on to and beer
introduced as a charity to the Utility Warehouse Discount Club. You may well not have heard of
them because they do not advertise, instead of advertising and employing people they give good
service, and good discounts to people that use their services, and then rely on word of mouth
recommendation. However, they go further by giving one-off bonuses and then a percentage
from the consumer’s bill back to the person/organisation that recommended the club. The services
are:- Telephone line; telephone calls [its possible to have free phone calls]; Mobile phone; Internet
[8Mg]; Gas; and Electricity. In this way you will save money on all your utility bills and help the
charity at the same time. A total win-win situation. To know more, call us on 01865 300099 and we
can introduce you to this excellent plan.

We have started a 24/7 Prayer house that you can be part of By choosing half-an-hour from
Monday to Friday, or a slot in the weekends to pray for the ministry and revival in this country. You
can pray from right where you are. Please phone or email us if you would like to take part, thank you.

Speaking Dates in England 30" Jan 9.30 am  Premier Radio Breakfast Show with John Pantry.
4™Feb 1030 City gates Gloucester, phone 01452 653621 for directions.
11"Feb 10&11.30 am St.Peters&St.Paul’s Anglican Church Swanscombe

Phone David or Gleanys Scott on 01322 383160
30" March Oxford Living Word, Oxford phone 01865 300099 for directions.
If you would like Suzanne to speak to your church, please phone 01865 300099.

Please pray that we stay alert to God’s voice and 100% obedient to this call on our lives throughout
2007. Please pray for the urgent request for more bicycles to be met.
Thanking you for your prayers and support to what the Lord is doing.

God bless you greatly,
From Suganne Pillane & team

PS Our new book “Step out in Faith” comes out on the first week in February 2007.
PPS Please give us names and addresses of friends who may be interested to receive our newsletter
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